Carroll Plantation Office

644 Brown Rd. RECEIVED
Carroll Plantation ME 04487 N
APR 2 0 2011

LURC-AUGUSTA

April 5, 2011

Mr. Frederick W. Todd, Project Planner
Land Use Regulation Commission

22 State House Station

Augusta, Maine 04333

Dear Mr. Todd,

| am writing to inform you that at our annual meeting on Saturday March 26, 2011, the Carroll
Plantation residents voted to support the installation of wind turbines within the Plantation.

Sincerely, /

i {
// 7 /{ 1750
LFUSU VNN
Anita Duerr

Plantation Clerk



